
Did You Know…. 

“A Vase of Fresh Flowers” 

is available as a presenta-

tion for special events!  

Contact the Keeler Center 

for Women for more info. 

It is time to bring items for 

the Keeler Center for the 

June meeting!  

Items of Note 

At our summer meetings, we will 
begin some long-range planning 
for our fundraising events this 
year.  
 
We will install new members at our 
June meeting.  
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of Women Worldwide 
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Zonta Club of Johnson County, KS  

 

Officers:2014-16 

President: Pam Fellingham 

1st Vice President:  Mary Mondi 

2nd Vice President: Kathleen Long 

Recording Secretary:  Marcia Charney 

Corresponding Secretary: Marilyn Hedges 

Treasurer: Cynthia Yin 

Dates to remember:  

Next Meeting: June 3 at Conroy’s 

Social: July 1st at Laura Sloan’s 

North American Conference: June 12-14 

District Conference: September 18-20 

Amelia Earhart Luncheon: Jan.23, 2016 

SAVE THE DATES!!!!      

 Thanks to everyone who helped to make the Area Meeting a success! The dis-

trict report was given by past District Governor , Janet Kannard. She agreed to 
substitute for Polly, who was unable to attend due to a family emergency. Cheryl 
Kohr  delivered the Area Report, focused on human trafficking.  The ladies from 
the Keeler Center presented “Vase of Fresh Flowers”. The presentation was 
meaningful and uplifting, and was enjoyed by all! 

 Janet Kannard will attend our June meeting to discuss club responsibilities for 

the September District Conference.  

 Our July meeting will be a social, and will be held at the home of Laura Sloan. 

We will discuss details at our June meeting.  

 This newsletter will serve as the June and July newsletter. You will receive the 

August newsletter before the August 5th meeting. I will send the newsletter in 
mid July, as I will be traveling just prior to our August meeting.  

 Thanks to Jill VanLerberg for giving her report at the area meeting about Women 

Helping Women at the area meeting. 

Thanks to Dawna Adams-
Davis and Cynthia Yin  for 
their work on the Area   
Meeting!  


